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From: Mr. T Matshinyatsimbi, Tel: 012 315 5285, Email: NTAdministrativeTenders@Treasury.gov.za 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS 
 

 
RFI001-2024: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI): TO IMPLEMENT DISCRETIONARY AND 
STATUTORY DEDUCTIONS FROM THE GOVERNMENT PAYROLL 
 
 
Please note that the closing date of the above RFI is extended to Friday,  
24 May 2024 at 11:00am  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

MOGKETHI MOLOMO 
ACTING DIRECTOR:  SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT 
Date: 16 May 2024 

 


